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The ICM 2022 Newsletter  
 
Dear colleagues, 
  
As you all know, the next ICM will take place in Saint Petersburg, Russia, 6–14 July 2022, see 
https://icm2022.org. 
 
The local organizers have issued the first ICM Newsletter, which can be retrieved from 
https://yastatic.net/s3/contest/icm2022/icm%20newsletter.pdf 
 
If you have any feedback regarding the ICM Newsletter, this can be sent to 
feedback@icm2022.org. 
 
Please do sign up directly for future newsletters via https://icm2022.org (scroll to the bottom of 
the page for the sign-up field). 
 
We hope to see many of you at the ICM in 2022 in Saint Petersburg! 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union 
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